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Product Announcement: New D365PL Duct Smoke Detector  
February 2022 
 
Fire-Lite Alarms is pleased to announce a new addressable duct smoke detector that complies with 
the latest UL 268 7th edition standards.  The D365PL maintains all of the same features and benefits 
as the previous D355PL but updates the included remote-test-capable detector head to the latest 
model (SD365R-IV) to comply with new ANSI/UL 268 7th edition standards. 
   
Like its predecessor, the D365PL is an intelligent non-relay photoelectric duct smoke detector 
featuring a pivoting housing that fits both square and rectangular footprints and is capable of 
mounting to a round or rectangular duct. This unit senses smoke in the most challenging conditions, 
operating in airflow speeds of 100 to 4,000 feet per minute, temperatures of -4°F – 158°F, and a 
humidity range of 0 – 93% (non-condensing). 
 
The Fire-Lite D365PL duct smoke detector can be customized to meet local codes and 
specifications without additional wiring and is compatible with all previous models including remote 
test accessories. 
 
With the release of the D365PL, Fire-Lite will discontinue the legacy D355PL model as of March 4, 2022.  
Orders placed for the legacy D355PL before that date will continue to be fulfilled but new orders should be placed for 
the D365PL going forward. 
 
The new D365PL addressable duct smoke detectors are available to order now!  Please contact your preferred 
Fire-Lite authorized wholesale distributor for ordering and pricing information and visit firelite.com for more information. 
 

NEW MODEL NO. DESCRIPTION DIRECTLY 
REPLACES 

D365PL 
FIRE-LITE ADDRESSABLE DUCT SMOKE DETECTOR WITH 
SD36R-IV HEAD D355PL 

 
We appreciate your business and continued support of Fire-Lite Alarms products.  

https://buildings.honeywell.com/us/en/brands/our-brands/firelite

